
Numeracy

This week we have been focussing 
on addition, subtraction and place 

value skills. 
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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Samarth – for fantastic Maths work this week

Farley – for terrific subtraction skills on a numberline

School Rules Award:

Andes – for helping to take messages to Chestnut class

Literacy

This week, our sounds group have 
been focussing on the sound /c/ 

and our word time group have 
been focussing on the sound /z/. 

Our ditty group have been reading 
about a trip to the beach, and our 

Purple book group have been 
writing about bathtime. 

PSD

This week we have thought about 
teamwork and also about washing 

our hands effectively and why 
they need to be washed.

Topic

This week we have been learning 
about tectonic plates, 

earthquakes and volcanoes! We 
loved creating our own model 

eruption! We also enjoyed 
watching a building fall down in a 

model earthquake. 

Other News

As part of our Art learning this half term, we will be learning to tie-dye! 
We ask that every child brings in a plain white or light coloured t-shirt that 

they can tie dye. This can be an old t-shirt that no longer fits them. If 
your child has not brought in a t-shirt to dye by Monday, then they may be 

unable to participate in this aspect of our art learning.


